
 

Tuesday 13th November at 6.30pm 
in Ripon Grammar School Main Hall 
 

We’ll see you there! 
  

Yours faithfully,   

Miss Green & Suzy Fletcher, World Challenge 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Guardians and Students, 
 

Following the success of the 2018 World Challenge expedition to Ecuador we are pleased to announce 
an expedition to India & Sri Lanka in 2020. This is a once in a lifetime opportunity that will set 
students apart, empowering you to stand strong in front of employers and universities. Join us on 
Tuesday 13th November at 6.30pm in Ripon Grammar School as we’d love to tell you more about it.  
 

Much more than a school trip 
We share a belief that by empowering the students to lead their own expedition, they will go on to 
live a life of courage, kindness and adventure. From tough treks to new cultures, the day-to-day 
challenges of expedition life encourages students to develop life skills and build deeper confidence, 
resilience and empathy.  
 

You’re in expert hands 
With over thirty years’ experience taking away over 8,000 students every year, World Challenge lead 
the way in quality, safety and ethical community engagement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Suzy Fletcher 
World Challenge 


